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As a lifelong Oregonian I am completely dumbfounded as why our political leadership 

thinks they have authority to disregard the Constitution of the United States. It is very 

clear in the second amendment that “shall not” means shall not. Everything about this 

bill and its horrible amendment is a complete violation of this very same Second 

Amendment of the United States Constitution. Any support of this legislation is anti 

American. This legislation allows for an unconstitutional infringement on the rights to 

keep and bear arms by all citizens of legal age. These shall not be infringed upon, 

these are of the Certain Inalienable Rights our Constitutional Republic was founded 

on and the same principles we believe in today. Passage of this bill will enable and 

assist the communist takeover of Oregon and the United States of America. The 

people of Oregon are strong majority Conservatives, do your research. Oregonians 

do not support this legislation at any level. Thank you.  


